
 

 
 

 

 
To: Councillor Reynolds, Convener; and Councillors Bell, Delaney, Malik and Radley. 

 
 

 

Town House, 

ABERDEEN 21 September 2021 
 

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 

 

 The Members of the LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE are requested to meet remotely 
on WEDNESDAY, 22 SEPTEMBER 2021 at 10.00 am. 

  

 
FRASER BELL 

CHIEF OFFICER - GOVERNANCE 

  

In accordance with UK and Scottish Government guidance, meetings of this Committee will 
be held remotely as required. In these circumstances the meetings will be recorded and 
available on the Committee page on the website. 

 
B U S I N E S S 

 
 

1.1 Determination of Urgent Business   
 

 
2.1 Declarations of Interest  (Pages 3 - 4) 

 
 

3.1 Request for Capacity Exemption - SAR Global Limited - Innoflate  (Pages 5 
- 76) 

  Please note the Application Form and Event Plan contain confidential 
information and have therefore been restricted in terms of Section 50A 3(b) 

of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973. 
 

 
 
 

Website Address: aberdeencity.gov.uk 
 

Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Mark 
Masson, tel 01224 522989 or email mmasson@aberdeencity.gov.uk  

 

 

http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/

